MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING
HARRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 81
OF HARRIS COUNTY, TEXAS

CINCO REGIONAL SEWAGE TREATMENT PLANT
May 21, 2020

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Harris County Municipal Utility District
No. 81 (the “District”) met in special session by teleconference, with access by telephone
available to the public, pursuant to Texas Government Code Section 551.125 and
Governor Greg Abbott’s emergency disaster declaration dated March 13, 2020, on the
21st day of May, 2020, and the roll was called of the members of the Board being
present by telephone:

John Savage President

George Goft Vice President
Patrick Cathcart Secretary

Donna Brown Treasurer

Bruce Cox Assistant Secretary

and all of said persons were present, thus constituting a quorum.

Also attending the teleconference were: Morgan Stagg of Cornerstones
Municipal Utility District; Crystal Sampson and Buddy Trotter of Memorial Municipal
Utility District; Len Forsyth of Mason Creek Utility District; Kate Hallaway of BGE, Inc.;
Whitney Aelmore of Si Environmental (“SE”); Mary Lutz of McLennan & Associates,
L.P,; and Katie Carner and Kim Cannon of Allen Boone Humphries Robinson LLP
(“ABHR").

Ms. Carner reviewed certain recommended protocols for conducting the
District's meeting via teleconference. She announced that the meeting was being
recorded and that consultant reports presented at the meeting were posted online and
available to the public in the form of an “agenda packet” prior to the start of the
meeting at www .districtdirectorv.org/agendapackets/hcmud81.

MINUTES

The Board considered approving the minutes of the April 16, 2020, Cinco
Regional Sewage Treatment Plant (the “Plant”) meeting. After discussion, Director
Brown moved to approve the minutes of the April 16, 2020, Plant meeting, as written.
Director Cathcart seconded the motion. A roll call of the Board was taken and the
motion passed unanimously, with all directors voting “yea.”
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